
Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220010. 

John Plescow 

Tuesday, November 22, 2022 8:27 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20220010 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 8:23 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20220001 

From: Vannessa Dixie <vannessa.dix ie@verizon.net> 

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 6:00 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Proposed Utility Rate Increase 

Dear Honorable Commission members, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/22/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11515-2022 

I'm a divorced retired senior native Floridian and I'm appalled by the suggestion of a proposed utility rate 
increase for the 'Big Bad Three' Tampa Electric, Duke Energy, and Florida Power & Light Company. Not one 
but two increases, January and April 2023. 

I was gainfully employed for 45 years before I medically retired due to my disability, Multiple Sclerosis. I live 
on a government stipend, Medicare, and what I can get from my only adult child. 
I have to decide each month whether I buy groceries or medication. 

I was elated when Social Security announced an increase in benefit amounts in 2023. Now, I'm deflated because 
that increase will slip between my fingers into the silk-lined pockets of the utility companies. No matter what 
their argument is, they are making money, far more than my Social Security increase. 

May I please catch a break? I do not want the increase, I can't afford the increase. Greed is not good! I reviewed 
your pictures on the website and you all look pretty well-heeled and content with your lofty positions of 
authority. The word public in your office is there for a reason. You're supposed to consider the public in your 
decisions. 

No one will speak for the elderly and senior customers so I'm doing it. Deny both of the proposed utility rate 
increases in January and February 2023. Also, you'll be rewarding Teco for the two recent deadly horrendous 
workplace 'accidents' for which they admit liability. They are trying to compensate for the lawsuits that they had 
to pay the victims' families. 

Respectfully, 
Mrs. Vannessa H. Dixie 
7805 Robert E. Lee Road 
Tampa, Florida 33637-6305 
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(813) 985-1695 (H) 
(813) 758-1995 (C) 

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android 




